
 
 

September 12, 2023 

 

Dear ACC members, 

In the past, the Ames Contractor Council has hosted an annual “Excellence Award 
Ceremony.”  However, due to the pandemic, and people working remotely, we have 
decided to make changes to address current challenges while still providing recognition 
opportunities. 

This year’s event will be different from past years, but the intent to recognize excellence 
is the same. We have made the following changes and we hope they will still be 
meaningful: 

• Each recipient will receive the following: 
o An emailed ACC certificate  
o A copy of the wording which lead to their nomination 
o Their name listed along with all the other recipients in our ACC blog 

• No nominating fee 
• No limit to the number of nominations (one per application for administration 

purposes) 
• No in person ceremony 
• Reasonable wording limitations when recognizing your nominee 

Please see the attached application or go to our website and download a copy of the 
application. Follow the directions and make someone’s day. Please feel free to forward 
this email to any AMES person you feel would like to nominate an Ames Contractor.  

Thank you for your time and participation. 

 

Kind Regards, 

Debbie Kolyer, Sandra Rasmussen and Faten Mansour  
ACC Excellence Award Committee 


